
The Dru Sjodin National Sex Offender Public Website is an unprecedented public safety resource  
for sharing information about sex offenders nationwide. NSOPW.gov links public sex offender 
registry websites from all 50 states, the District of Columbia, principal U.S. territories and 
certain Indian tribes to one national search site securely and free of charge. With a single 
query, NSOPW.gov allows you to quickly and comprehensively search across the country. 

To search, visit NSOPW.gov or download the app to your mobile device.

Dru Sjodin 
National Sex Offender Public Website 

The Dru Sjodin National Sex Offender Public Website was named for Dru Sjodin, 
a 22-year-old college student who was kidnapped and murdered by a sex offender 
who crossed state lines to commit his crime.

Created by the Department of Justice in 2005, NSOPW.gov is a valuable tool for parents, 
schools, caretakers and employers—anyone seeking to educate themselves, their families 
and communities about sex offenders and sexual abuse prevention and response. As a  
safety resource, NSOPW.gov provides information on where sex offenders live,  
work and go to school. 

Sex offender data from all 
50 states, the District of 
Columbia, principal U.S. 
territories and certain 
federally recognized Indian 
tribes in one search.

Up-to-date information on 
registered sex offenders 
24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week, free of charge. 

NSOPW.gov provides:

Customized searches 
by name, address, city, 
county, state or ZIP code. 
Access NSOPW online  
or download the app 
to your mobile device. 

Safety and education 
information and resources, 
including facts about sexual 
abuse and ways to protect 
yourself and your loved ones 
from potential victimization.

http://NSOPW.gov

